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Draft Thank You Letter 

Thank you letters should go to the staff with whom you met, or who attended with the Member of Congress.  They are best sent by e-mail.  There is a multiple week delay in processing regular mail because of security concerns.



Dear ___________

Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule this past week to meet with me (and my colleagues) to discuss issues that impact the profession of occupational therapy. 

We discussed the Medicare Outpatient Therapy Caps legislation, Medicare Access to Rehabilitation Services Act of 2013 (S.367/H.R.713), which seeks to repeal the outpatient therapy caps that limit access to medically necessary rehabilitation services such as occupational therapy.  We also discussed the Occupational Therapy in Mental Health Act (H.R 1067) which would include occupational therapy in the federal definition of “behavioral and mental health professionals” in the National Health Services Corps.  Support of these issues will make a difference for occupational therapy practitioners and their clients back home, your constituents, and the communities you represent.

If I can provide any additional information about these issues or any other occupational therapy related issues, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Again, thank you for your time, consideration, and all the hard work that you do, and I appreciate your consideration of these issues.

Sincerely, 

(Name), (Title)

[image: AOTA Brand Letterhead-footer2]
image1.jpeg
® The American
n Occupational Therapy

Association, Inc.




image2.png
4720 Montgomery Lane, Bethesda, MD 20814-5320 e 301-652-2682 e 301-652-7711 fax e 800-377-8555 TDD

http://www.aota.org e http://store.aota.org e http://OTConnections.aota.org




